From: Ranna and James Colaco

To: deputyclerk@arran-elderslie.ca
Subject: The Paisley Common - Patio Request
Date: June 9, 2021 10:49:09 PM

Hi Julie,

Thanks so much for the chat today.

The Paisley Common is requesting a patio in the front of our premises to seat and serve our
patrons. In a perfect world, we would have this patio up and running as of Friday, June 11.

Recognizing that a policy still needs to be drafted for council approval, would it be possible
to have a temporary / interim policy in place to accommodate our restaurant, such that we
can serve our patrons in time for Friday's reopening plan?

The ACGO is allowing us to serve liquor on our patio, as long as we have approval from
the municipality:

https://www.agco.ca/alcohol/section-6-temporary-extension-liquor-sales-licence

If this is possible, I would love to set up 2-4 tables, each seating 4. Prestige General
Contractors would ensure that structures are up in place to avert vehicle and pedestrian
traffic.

Would you be able to add me to the June 14 agenda to discuss? If there's anything we can
do to help us prior to that for Friday's reopening, we would be so grateful.

Best,
James and Ranna
416-301-7259
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